November 2021
Dear [FirstName],

As seniors, roommates, and proud members of the student community here at Sarah Lawrence,
we wanted to share a firsthand perspective on how crucial and life-changing this College’s
education truly is. We know how lucky we are to study here, to have collaborated with such
dedicated professors, and to have made friendships we know will last a lifetime, just as we've
seen when we meet Sarah Lawrence alumni of prior generations. There is no doubt in our
minds that annual donor support is what makes it all possible.

Last year we both studied abroad at Oxford through SLC’s amazing Global Education program.
As incredible as that experience was, we were eager to get back to Bronxville for our senior
year. Audrey knew she wanted to combine dance and movement with the social sciences and
could only do that at Sarah Lawrence. And Sinbay, an enthusiastic researcher, craved that one-
on-one time with faculty members that encouraged her to push past her comfort zone and
explore lines of inquiry that spanned disciplines—history, fiction writing, literature, psychology.

Though our interests vary, we share that endless thirst to develop our ideas, to understand the
world’s impact on us and to see how we can shape the world. We are always so excited at the
start of each semester because we know our classes and professors will be amazing.

We know that tuition alone cannot cover the entire cost of such a unique and vibrant education,
and that donors are the heroes behind the scenes in our stories. When you make a gift of any
amount to this College, it shows students like us that you believe this education is something
worth preserving.

Please consider making a gift to The Fund for Sarah Lawrence today—for the College, for our
dedicated faculty, and for us, the students.

Thank you.
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